

Autumn 1 - Year 2 News

Welcome!

Welcome back to all children and families. We hope you had a lovely break over the summer.

We have a wonderful half term full of exciting learning and events ahead.

Our Year 2 'Meet the Teacher' session will take place on Monday 11th
September at 2.45pm. If you are able to attend, it would be great to see and meet you all and also give you an opportunity to get to know myself. However, if you are not able to attend please do not worry as any information shared will be posted onto our Class Dojo page as well as our class page on the school website.

If you are not yet set up to Class Dojo, please come and see me and let me know.

What are we learning this half term?

English	Maths	Science	Geography	We are also exploring
We are	Number and	We are	We are	friendship
exploring	Place Value,	looking at	learning	in PSHE,
adventure	Measurement,	what	about hot	Christianity
stories and	Mass,	animals and	and cold	in R.E, P.E,
information	Addition,	humans	places	Computing
texts based	Subtraction	need to	around the	and Music!
on wolves!	and Shape.	survive.	world!	

Important Dates

- Monday 11th
 September @ 2.45 –
 Meet the Teacher
- Friday 29th
 September –
 MacMillan Coffee
 Morning
- October Black History Month
- Harvest
- Friday 6th OctoberVocabulary Day
- Thursday 19th
 October –
 Halloween Disco
- Friday 20th October
 Break up for Half
 Term

Reminders

- Please ensure book bags are sent into school every day.
- Class Dojo is our main way of communicating with you all so please check updates regularly.
- Homework will be sent home on a Friday and due in the following Friday.
- Please try and read with your child every day.

PE Days

Our PE days this half term are

Wednesday and Thursday. Please make
sure all PE kit and uniform is labelled
with initials or first name to avoid mix
ups.

Children should remove or cover any jewellery before coming to school on these days.